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I am a native 72 year-old Oregonian who finds it offensive that the leadership of this 

state cannot seem to find ways to live within their means.  Somebody is making 

money off their position!  We need to return to a place where we can keep our roads 

and highways safe and beautiful for visitors and citizens alike, even if it means cutting 

some other of our myriad of so-called "social programs."  Find that place! 


